
Richmond Class 

 

This term we have been learning about 

ourselves with our topic, All About Me. The 

children in class share their news every 

morning at circle time, which is a lovely 

window into each other’s lives. The children 

do this with their communication switches 

which develops independence. Otis loves 

to share his news and is full of smiles when 

he does this. As part of our topic, we have 

been exploring likes and dislikes through 

sensory play. Everyone enjoys this and Louie 

finds the tickly feathers very funny. We also joined a very exciting primary Science 

assembly, watching fun science experiments in action and laughing at the scientist, 

who kept making jokes. Shelby couldn’t stop giggling at him. We have enjoyed lots of 

stories as part of World Book Day, with Faye especially enjoying our sensory Burglar Bill 

story, turning the pages with interest. Jude wore a fabulous Tin 

Man costume, joining in the fancy dress. You looked amazing 

Jude. We have also enjoyed a Richmond football game as part 

of Sports Relief, Sahithi liked being referee and squeezing the 

hand whistle as well as joining in the ball skills with the rest of the 

class. Everyone made a special Mother’s Day gift in school, 

making it their own with some fantastic colour choosing. We 

hope Mother’s Day was great. Tapestry is a lovely place for us to 

share what your child does in school. Please do take this time at 

home to have a look, even add your own photos of the fun you 

have at home. 

 
 


